
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
9th September 2024 
 

 
Reception Forest School Dates 2024-2025 

 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
This year in Reception we are going to explore what our school grounds have to 
offer. We have planned to go into our woods and spend the afternoon den building, 
making patterns, creating sculptures and a range of other fun learning activities in 
line with our theme. We are also hoping to take things back into the classroom to 
continue our learning indoors.  
 

The dates for these special outdoor forest days are… 
 

Friday 25th October 2024 - Rules and Boundaries 

Friday 15th November 2024 – Autumn Leaves 

Friday 14th February 2025 – Pattern 

Friday 4th April 2025 – Traps and Dens 

Friday 23rd May 2025 – Bug Hotels 

Friday 4th July 2025 – Magical Journey Sticks 

 
 
 
The children will need to come to school dressed appropriately for the weather. 
Gardening clothes will do, and they will need their wellies. Children can also bring 

their school uniform in a bag to change into if they get wet or muddy       
 
We know the children will love these sessions and will make some super memories.  
 
 

Kind regards 
 
 
 

Mrs C Dixon 
Assistant Head for Early Years 
 

 


